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Thursday 5th April 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

What’s happened this past week
· Demolition of the main former hospital building has progressed extremely well. The 1970’s two storey extension at The Fosseway end of the site has been demolished and work is now progressing on the 1930’s three storey section.

· During the demolition of the 1970’s wing we encountered a great deal of steel girders. This steel is being removed from site for recycling along with all of the timber.

What’s happening next week

· The demolition of the 1930’s three storey building will continue with the demolition machine working towards the Grade II* listed Clifton Court building.

· Temporary parking restrictions will come into effect on Clifton Hill from Wednesday 11th similar to the detail on the attached page.

· Although we have had this Temporary Traffic Regulation Order for a while, we have delayed its implementation until absolutely necessary to allow safe access to and egress from the site. We apologise for any inconvenience that these restrictions may cause.

· On the order attached it details waiting restrictions opposite numbers 1 and 2 Clifton Hill. We will not however be restricting parking in this area.

To date works on site have been progressing well and problems encountered have been few, hence we have been managing to restrict our operations on site to Monday to Friday so as to minimise any inconvenience on the neighbourhood.

As ever, please feel free to contact me with any queries, requests for information etc.

If you are not already receiving this update via email and would like to, please let me know.

Kind regards and Happy Easter,

Steve
Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager

Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937

Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com
